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Regulatory Alert - Rwanda 
New Regulatory Framework to be introduced 

 

Following PCS’ Regulatory Update in May 2017 regarding internal discussions on Rwanda’s 

regulatory framework, it has recently been advised by the Rwanda Utilities Regulatory Authority 

(RURA) that new regulations are still under review and in development. An implementation date 

has not yet been confirmed. 

 

Advised changes to the framework currently include the introduction of Type Approval fees as 

well as an increased scope of devices where sample testing will be required.  

 

At present, samples are only required for mobile phones and tablet PCs. The new scope is 

expected to also include vehicle Keyless Entry Systems. 

 

PCS will continue to monitor all developments, and will keep customers advised accordingly. 

 

For additional information regarding this update, please contact: 

 

Rabeeh Moudallal 

Product Compliance Specialists      

Email: Rabeeh@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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